
Wauneta to have farmers market

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Members of the Wauneta community (15 miles north of Wray or 21 miles south of Holyoke) are
starting a new outdoor Farmers and Flea Market this summer.

  

The starting date will be Thursday, June 28 and will run from 10 a.m.-noon every Thursday
through the summer. The market hopes to have several vendors selling farm and garden
produce, crafts, antiques and collectables and many other items. Organizers are currently
looking for more vendors. Those who would like to be a vendor are encouraged to email
lenzm@pctelcom.coop for more information.

  

Watch for more information in the coming weeks and head on out to check out the new market
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